
CITY OF NORTH ST. PAUL 
 

NOTICE OF START TIME CHANGE 
CITY COUNCIL WORKSHOP  

JULY 3, 2018 
 

The North St. Paul City Council hereby makes Public Notice that 
the start time for the regularly scheduled City Council Workshop 
on Tuesday, July 3, 2018 has been moved from 5:00 p.m. to 6:00 
p.m. for this meeting only. 

 
Craig Waldron 
City Manager 

 
Posted June 29, 2018 


